Thursday 14" November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Y6 Trip to Lanhydrock House on Thursday 12" December 2019

As part of our work on Oliver Twist and the Victorians, we will be visiting Lanhydrock House and
Gardens on Thursday 12 December 2019, celebrating a Victorian Christmas.

The cost of this day will be £2.00 per child to be paid via ParentPay to confirm your consent for the
trip and to cover the cost of travel to and from the venue.

The children will be leaving St Breock at 10am. They will travel by school minibus to and from the
venue and return for normal end of school day pick up.

Children can wear fancy dress (Victorian clothes) and appropriate footwear should be worn. They
will need to bring a packed lunch and drink (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks). Children eligible for
free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch. They should also bring a waterproof coat.

There will be no need for your child to bring any money on the day. I’'m sure the visit will be very
interesting and enjoyable.

Yours sincerely,
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Caroline Hawkins
Y16 Class Teacher




